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DATE:  September 22, 2021 
 
TO:  CCP Advisory Board 
 
FROM:  Catherine York, Management Analyst II, Community Corrections Partnership 
 
RE: STAFF REPORT ON AGENDA ITEM #5 
 
5 – Recommend CCP Hold a Special Meeting on Thursday, December 2, 2021. Vote to 
Approve 
 
The status of work done by the Community Corrections Partnership (CCP) Advisory Board 
should be reported to the CCP regularly.  Currently, the CCP holds regular meetings twice a 
year in April and October.  Staff recommends the CCP Advisory Board consider and develop 
updates to the CCP Bylaws to increase frequency of CCP meetings for updates from the CCP 
Advisory Board regarding activities, findings and recommendations.  A recommendation to the 
CCP at their next regular meeting on October 7, 2021 to hold a special meeting on Thursday, 
December 2, 2021 allows time needed for development of recommended updates to CCP 
Bylaws.  Staff recommends a vote to approve this action.   
 
 
 


